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FAREWELL DAY 

On June 25, 2024, a farewell party was organized to celebrate the accomplishments 

and bid adieu to the B.Pharm IV year students. The event was hosted by the 

B.Pharm III-year students and was filled with joy, memories, and heartfelt 

goodbyes. 

Key Highlights: 

• Welcome Speech: The event commenced with a heartfelt welcome speech by 

the third-year representatives, expressing their gratitude and best wishes for 

the outgoing batch. 

• Guest Speeches: Dr. C.V. Krishna Reddy, Director of NNRG, and Dr. Krishna 

Mohan Chinnala, Dean of the School of Pharmacy addressed the gathering. 

They provided valuable advice and words of encouragement to the outgoing 

students, highlighting the importance of continuing their journey with 

dedication and integrity. 

• Cultural Performances: The event featured various cultural performances 

including dance, music, and skits, showcasing the talents of the students. 

These performances added a festive touch to the celebrations and were 

enjoyed by all attendees. 

• Games and Activities: Fun games and activities were organized to engage 

everyone and create memorable moments. These interactive sessions helped 

strengthen the bond between the juniors and seniors. 

• Awards and Recognitions: Special awards were given to the IV-year students 

for their outstanding achievements in academics, sports, and extracurricular 

activities. These recognitions were a testament to their hard work and 

dedication over the years. 

• Farewell Speech: The IV-year students shared their experiences and expressed 

their gratitude towards the faculty and their juniors. They reminisced about 

their journey and the support they received, making the moment emotional 

and reflective. 

 



 
 

Conclusion: 

The farewell party was a memorable occasion that marked the end of an important 

chapter in the lives of the B.Pharm IV year students. It was a day filled with 

emotions, reflections, and aspirations for the future. The event successfully 

celebrated the accomplishments of the outgoing students and inspired them to 

pursue their future endeavors with confidence and determination. 
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